
Welcome to Apple Class Teacher- Miss Bajpai
Teaching Assistants- Mrs 
Karen and Mrs BowlerWe have a very exciting term ahead and it’s lovely to see the 

children enter a new school year enthusiastic and ready to 
learn.

In Literacy we will be starting with a science based stimulus. 
We will be focusing on Charles Darwin and developing our 

knowledge of biographies. 

Our topic this term is 
the Victorians. We 

have lots of fun 
activities planned!

Reading at home is an 
essential part of homework 
and children are expected 

to read aloud to an adult at 
least 3 times a week.

In science this term 
we will exploring 

rocks and soils as we 
become expert fossil 

hunters!

In Maths we will be revisiting and broadening our 
knowledge of place value, addition, subtraction and 

multiplication. We will also be revising our times tables. 
P.E will take place every 

Wednesday. P.E kits 
(white t-shirt and black 

shorts/bottoms) and 
water bottles should be 

brought into school 
weekly.

In Art we will be 
creating our own 

Victorian toys!


